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Transpower Chairman to retire 
 
Chairman Tony Ryall has notified Transpower’s Shareholding Ministers that he will retire from 
the Board of Transpower New Zealand Limited effective 31 December 2018. 
 
Mr Ryall has been appointed to a new executive role and this notice provides Shareholding 
Ministers sufficient time to recruit and transition a new Chair for the Transpower Board prior 
to his departure. 
 
For media enquires please contact Corporate Communications Manager Kerri Osborne on 04 
590 7473 or 021 195 861 
 


